From: Gunn, Kenneth 
Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 4:59 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Noriega, Mona
Subject: Legislative Fellows Trip to the Republic of Georgia

Hi Steve,

I wanted to officially inform BOE about my recent trip to Georgia, September 22- 29, 2013. I had the privilege of taking part in a reciprocal visit through the Legislative Fellows Program funded by the U.S. Department of State and administered by the American Councils for International Education. In the Spring of 2013, the Commission on Human Relations hosted a fellow from Georgia in our office for 6 weeks. As part of the program, I was able to visit Georgia for a week to discuss the work of the Commission on discrimination law, hate crimes and community tensions. All expenses for the visit were funded by the program which included $320 towards my reasonable expenses. During my time in Georgia I participated in seven meetings with governmental and non-governmental representatives, and gave one lecture for law students at the state university. I did not use any city time for the trip, only my own vacation days.

If I can provide you with any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me. Thanks.

Ken

Kenneth Gunn

First Deputy Commissioner

Chicago Commission on Human Relations

